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Voluntary COVID vaccination clinics August 2 and 3  
 
Horseheads and neighboring districts are working with the Chemung County Health Department to 
offer voluntary COVID vaccination clinics for anyone age 12 and older. In Horseheads, the clinics are 
Tuesday, August 2, from 1-3pm, and Wednesday, August 3, from 9-11am, and will be held in the 
Horseheads Intermediate School Gym.  
 
Please note that the vaccination is not required. The districts are working with the Health Department to 
assist those who wish to be vaccinated or have their children vaccinated before the start of school in 
September. Again, the vaccine is not required.   
 
The vaccine offered at these clinics is the Pfizer vaccine. A second dose clinic will be held 21 days after 
the initial clinics. Note that pre-registration for the clinics is recommended but not required. Walk-ins 
will be welcome. Anyone age 12 or older may attend the clinics.   
 
Monday, August 2, 1-3pm (Second dose August 23)  
Pre-register here: https://forms.chemungcountyny.gov/vaccinations/8_2_21_PM/   
  
Tuesday, August 3, 9-11am (Second dose August 24)  
Pre-register here: https://forms.chemungcountyny.gov/vaccinations/8_3_21_AM/   
  
For clinic dates in Elmira Heights and Elmira districts, click here.  
 
If you have questions about the vaccine or the clinics, please contact the Health Department at 607-737-
2028.  
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